PAUL DUDLEY WHITE, M. D,
264 BEACON STREET
BOSTON, MASS, 02116

CONSULTATION BY APPOINTMENT

June 14, 1971
Dr. and Mrs. Ancel Keys
3270 Lake Owasso Heights Road
St. Paul, Minn. 55112

Dear Ancel and Margaret:

Thank you very much for the birthday
greetings. I too remember my 80th birthday
at Minnelea and we would like some day to
return briefly. I am toying with the thought
of going in the middle of the week of Septem-
ber 19th to Corfu andthence to join you for

two or three days if you could take us in at
Minnelea. However this is very indefinite,

Sincerely yours,
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